

Zoom meeting 28 th May 2023

In attendance NJ,MM, MW, RB,PB,MH,

COMMITTEE RESIGNATION	Discussion around Max Hurlston`s resignation, post informing membership to come out on wednesday morning.
CO OPTING	Discussion around co-opting 3 committee members, assessing the current needs of the committee and the set off skill needed to move the association forward. Potential candidates to be contacted.
BOX COVERING PROPOSAL	MM to liaise with judges board and working group to provide guidance to the membership on the safe and proper box alternations and to make sure HJ are prepared to implement the new rule.
GOODWOOF	MH informed the committee that the event organiser has been in touch after the event and is very pleased. Planning for next year to begin. Rough plan to be presented next month.
INDOOR RACING	Call to be organised by MW and MM with indoor racing teams and indoor staggered TO`s to discuss indoor calendar
BFA's 30TH BDAY	Committee to run regional events in 2024
SAFEGUARDING	PB informed the committee about the safeguarding webinars for the members, post to come out in few days.
BFA's PROPERTY	Secretary to contact Craig Burrows in regards to bfa`s laptop and its return
MEMBERSHIP SECRETARY	With TJ being unwell committee decided to find an additional help. The secretary to contact people who previously contacted the committee with offer to help.
STATS TEAM	The committee has been receiving a lot of feedback from the membership in regards to loss point for minors errors, RB to ask the stats to provide a list with common errors.